Hello,

| am writing in opposition to SB 761. In Oregon one of the ways citizens can participate in democracy is
via petitions, and this is especially true for the disabled and elderly. This bill would make it even harder
for those citizens to have their voice be heard. The -3 amendment actually makes things even worse.

Please listen to the citizens and vote no on SB 761. Address fraud with specific instances, not broad scale
assumptions of guilt. That should have no place in our State government.

Sincerely,
Tkeisha Wydro



